
 
 
    Cessna Township   Special 
 
 
                   March 30, 2023 
 
The board of Cessna Township Trustees opened in special session on Monday, March 30, 2023 at 7:00 
P.M. at the township hall with the fiscal officer and all trustees present. The purpose of the meeting was to 
review equipment storage building drawings with Beasley Architecture . 
 
Karen Beasley presented drawings for a new machinery equipment building that included the required bid 
documents.  The board offered up some modifications and alternate packages that they would like to see 
added. Ms. Beasley agreed to incorporate the changes and additions into her drawings and would get them 
to the board .  
 
The board also discussed the need for quotes to remove the existing building along with fill dirt that will be 
needed for preparing a new site for a larger building. 
 
  
Mr.Vermillion moved to adjourn with Mr Eibling seconding, all voting aye. Meeting adjourned until the 
next regular meeting scheduled for Monday April 10, 2023 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
            
       Wesley J. Potter, Fiscal Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 


